
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Public Notice 

 

FROM: Professional Services Contracting Office 

 

DATE:  April 1, 2015 

 

RE: RESPONDING FIRMS:  S-154-15 – On Call Construction Engineering & Inspection 

Services 

 

The following firms have responded to the referenced February 19, 2015 South Carolina 

Business Opportunities Advertisement: 

 

Bunnell Lammons Engineering, Inc. 

CDM Smith 

Civil Engineering Consulting Services, Inc. 

Davis & Floyd 

Dennis Corporation 

ECS Carolinas 

F&ME 

HDR 

Infrastructure Consulting & Engineering 

KCI Technologies 

Mead & Hunt 

Michael Baker, Jr. 

Neel Schaffer 

OLH 

Parsons Brinckerhoff 

PSI 

S&ME 

Transystems 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Wendy Hollingsworth at (803)-737-

0746 or Hollingswg@scdot.org. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
KENNETH C. SERSUN 

Chief, Professional Services Contracting 

mailto:Hollingswg@scdot.org

